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une 28, 1979

Charles Bechhoefer, Esq., Chairman
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

»

Dr. George ~. Anderson
Department ¢~ Ocearojyraphy
University of Wa.irington
Seattle, Washingtun 98195

Mr. Ralph S. Decker
Route 4, Box 190U
Cambridge, Maryland 21613

In the Mattar of
Dairyland Power Cooperative
(La Crosse Boiling Water Reacto-~)
Docket No. 50-409
(SFP _License Amendment)

Gentlemen:

I have recently been informad by the Staff that the Safety Evaluation and
Envirommental Impact Appraisal for the proposed license amendment :re nearing
completion. Issuance of the documents is expected within the next to three
weeks. This notice to the Board and parties is forwarded as promise. ' my letter
of January 31, 1979, to assist in scheduling future proceedings.

Sincerely,
g/f 34
Colleen P. Woodhead
Counsel for NRC Staff
Dist
cc: George R. Nygaard NR 1
Mark Burmaster Lpgncentm
Anne K. Morse Shapar/Engelhardt
Frank Linder Christenbury/Scinto
C. . m'su"do ESQ. Reis
George L. Edgar, Esq. Woodhead
Fritz Schubert, Esq. Chron(2)
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel FF(2)
Atomic Safety and Licensing Appeal Board Cutchin
Docketing and Service Section JShea/DZiemann
PCota/RBallard
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